
 
 
 
23rd May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 are going on an educational Science trip to Liverpool University on Friday 9th June at 9.00am and 
returning in time for the end of the normal school day. 
 
Children will be doing various experiments using chemicals, therefore please inform us of any allergies 
your child may have. 
 
School uniform including coat and sensible shoes should be worn on the day.  Children will need to bring 
a packed lunch in a disposable carrier bag, remembering not to have any glass bottles and ensuring they 
have enough drinks and snacks for the whole day.  Children who are entitled to a free school meal can 
be provided with a packed lunch by Edsential if request is made below but extra drinks and snacks will not 
be supplied.  Packed lunches will not be made automatically.   
 

The cost of the trip amounts to over £6.00 per pupil, which the Governing Body will meet on this occasion. 
  
Please complete the attached form if you need to order a packed lunch or you need to inform us of any 
allergies before Friday 26th May otherwise we will presume you are supplying a packed lunch and your 
child has no allergies.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Speight, Mrs Holland, Mrs Fossett & Mrs Melvin    

 
 

 
 

SOMERVILLE  PRIMARY  SCHOOL – YEAR 6 -  LIVERPOOL UNIVERSITY – 9TH JUNE 2017 

 
 
Full Name …………………………………………………………………………Class: ……………………........... 
 
 
Emergency No’s: …………………………………………………………………………………...…………………. 
 
 
My child has the following allergies: …………………………………………………………..……………………. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
            
My child is entitled to a free school meal and I require a packed meal supplied by Edsential, 

I will supply extra snacks and drinks   
 
 

Please return this form  before Friday 26
th

 May if required to help with the smooth organisation of this trip. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 


